
 

GRAND JUNCTION CITY COUNCIL 
MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING 

 
MAY 29, 2002 

 
 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado, convened into a special session 
the 29th day of May, 2002, at 7:45 a.m. in the Adobe Creek Room at Two Rivers 
Convention Center, 159 Main Street.  Those present were Councilmembers Harry Butler,  
Bill McCurry, Jim Spehar, Janet Terry, Reford Theobold, and President of the Council Pro 
Tem Dennis Kirtland .  President of the Council Cindy Enos-Martinez was absent.   City 
Staff present were City Manager Kelly Arnold, City Attorney Dan Wilson and Community 
Development Director Bob Blanchard. 
  
Council President Pro Tem Kirtland called the meeting to order. 
 
It was moved by Councilmember Spehar, seconded by Councilmember McCurry and 
carried to go into Executive Session for the purpose of determining positions relative to 
matters that may be subject to negotiations, developing strategy for negotiations, and/or 
instructing negotiators, relative to amending existing contracts under C.R.S. section 24-6-
402(4)(e) for the Persigo Agreement. 
 
The Council adjourned into Executive Session at 7:50 a.m.  
 
 
Stephanie Tuin, CMC 
City Clerk 
 
 


